
Date: 12/17/24

To: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

From: ADOA - State Procurement Office

Re: PA signed with Microsoft for Computer Equipment

The State Procurement Office would like to announce the addition of Microsoft to our list of awardees
under the Computer Equipment contracts.

Company Contract # Contract Name Primary
Contact

Email Phone
Number

Microsoft CTR074807 Computer Equipment,
Peripherals & Related
Services

Diana
Garcia

v-diangarcia@micros
oft.com

813-309-3350

For any questions about the contract, please reach out to Eric Bell of the State Procurement Office at
eric.bell@azdoa.gov or 602-499-9697.


